
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
14 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 13 Parents’ Evening, which will be held on 
Wednesday 2 March from 4.30pm to 7.00pm. On this occasion, Year 13 teachers and 
students from both NE6 sites will have their meetings at Ashington Academy.  
 
This is an opportunity for you and your child to discuss their progress in their subjects and 
how they can attain the best grades possible. The results from the mock exams will also be 
shared and teachers will give specific feedback and advice about how to improve.  
 
We expect all students to attend and look forward to seeing parents and guardians as well; 
as we recognise how important it is to work in partnership and keep you informed of student 
progress, review targets that have been set and discuss the strategies required to achieve 
target grades.  
 
Please find attached an appointment sheet to enable your child to make appointments with 
the relevant teachers.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Smith 
Assistant Head 
 
 


